
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Overbury Street 
Liverpool L7 3HJ 

Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

Friday 12th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 

Another week has flown by, this has been very busy, especially for our Y6 children who 
have taken their KS2 SATs test. The children have all been amazing, they have all tried 
their very best and we are all very proud of them. A huge thank you to all our staff for 
their efforts too! They have been celebrating today! 
 

We have also enjoyed our Eurovision Day and our Y3 and Y5’s enjoyed their visit to the 
Eurovision Village earlier this week too. We have had a lovely day with lots of music and 
cultural learning, I hope you enjoy the Eurovision Contest too and the many events 
planned over the weekend!  
 

Dates to remember:  
First Holy Communions: The First Holy Communion Mass will be on Saturday, 20th 
May. 
 

After school clubs: Our clubs started this week and have been enjoyed by all, please 
make sure the children are collected promptly at 4.15pm.   
 

Ascension Day: Thursday 18th May, we will share class collective worships together to 
celebrate this Holy Day.  
 

Oak and Sycamore Class will be visiting LIPA next week to watch a performance of 
‘The Whale’. 
 

LIVPAC Coffee session: This will take place in our infant hall and be an information 
session for parents with SEND children it is from 10.00-11.30am. All interested are 
welcome to attend.                                    
 

Thank you   
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 
 

St Anne’s Catholic Primary  

School 
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